Another 1large mule deer
i1llegally killed

This trophy buck was
illegally killed.
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By Benjamin Spillman, Reno Gazette-Journal

Wildlife officials are seeking information on a large mule
deer illegally shot and left to waste in Lincoln County.

It's the second time since late November officials have turned
to the public for help identifying leads in a deer-killing
case.

The most recent case involves a mule deer found dead with the
head partially removed in Rose Valley in hunt area 231 on Nov.
28.
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